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Communication from the Partnership to all agencies that work in 
and around safeguarding children in Halton is key. We have 
therefore refreshed the Partnership website for your use.  

This HSCP website, will also provide access for you to book 
through to multi-agency events from it’s training page 

 

Call out to all Halton agencies working around children 

We want to hear from you. If you would like amend any            
information on the website, to add in any link /blurb regarding 

your services, please let us know by emailing                                       
cypsafeguardingpartnership@halton.gov.uk 

 

Do you want to be on the Partnership Distribution list?                 
If the answer is yes, then please register your interest here. 

We are delighted to announce the               
launch of your new  

Halton Safeguarding Children 
Partnership Website 
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